To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: A303Amesbury-Berwick Down - TR010025 my registration number 20020846
Date: 18 April 2019 19:16:15
Dear James,

In accordance with your Rule 8 letter, which | am in receipt of and the timescales therein,
please accept this email as my formal confirmation that | wish to attend and if | may have
the opportunity speak at the open floor meetings, attend the compulsory acquisition
meetings and attend any site visits planned.

| would also like there to be a site visit, which will involve transporting the ExA and other
interested parties to see the proposed alternative detour routes that Highways England
have highlighted should the tunnel be closed. As a local person and former highways
engineer, | would like to be able to speak during the site visit if that is permitted and
explain the difficulties the detours will create for local traffic.

| would also like the ExA to look at the alternative proposal that | presented to Highways
England in 2015 and which provides a suitable route that avoids the Stonehenge World
Heritage site.

Please can you kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Kind regards,

Andrew CJ Rhind-Tutt

From: A303 Stonehenge

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 4:52 PM
To*
Subject: RE: Tnvitation to Preliminary Meeting 2nd April 2019 - TR010025 my registration number

20020846
Dear Mr Rhind-Tutt

Thank you for your email(s).


mailto:A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

I confirm receipt of your wish to attend the Preliminary Meeting under
references: 20020871/ 20020846/ 20020888/

20020916. I have identified that you wish to speak and noted the items you
wish to speak about.

Please note there will not be scope to discuss the Applicant’s Statutory
Consultation at the Preliminary Meeting or during the subsequent
Examination. The Inspectorate has accepted the application on behalf of the
Secretary of State and has issued its reasons for doing so in the s55
checklist here. This decision will not form part of the matters to be
examined.

Kind regards
James

James Bunten

Case Officer

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1
6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5081

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: james.bunten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

From: Andy Rhind-Tu: [

Sent: 22 March 2019 17:49

To: A303 Stonehenge <A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Invitation to Preliminary Meeting 2nd April 2019 - TR010025 my registration number
20020846

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please accept this email as my personal acceptance of your invitation to attend the
Preliminary Meeting of TR0O10025 on 2nd April 2019 at Salisbury Racecourse.

My previous letter of representation 20020846 regarding the scheme, sets out my
principal objections, however | may also wish to speak regarding the matter of the
consultation process that took place that has led to this preliminary meeting.


https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010025/TR010025-000137-TR010025%20Section_55_Acceptance_of_Applications_Checklist_MASTER.pdf
mailto:james.bunten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/
http://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/help/privacy-and-cookie/

Please can you kindly confirm receipt of this email and attachment.

Kind regards,

Andrew CJ Rhind-Tutt






